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Our only source of Income is the Annual Grant from The Moray Council and this showed a 
decrease of £21.25 from 2013. There has been mention of The Moray Council withdrawing 
this Grant support but we can only wait and see. 
 
Expenses are well down due mainly to the absence of Secretary’s Honorarium..  
 
Overall, we have a Surplus of £126.40 for the year. 
 
We finished the Year with liquid funds of £2,901.66 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hugh R Fraser 
Treasurer        August, 2014 
 
 

 
 
 
   
 


